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25th  June 2025 

Dear Families of Year 3, 

As you know, Cassatt and Da Vinci classes have been having singing lessons on Monday afternoons 

with a choral trainer from All Saints Church. This is part of a programme, outreach through All 

Saints, called Lifting Young Voices and aims to get our children to sing with children from other 

local schools and in front of an audience. This programme culminates with a concert each term. The 

first concert took place at All Saints Church on Tuesday 18th March, and the second will take place 

on Tuesday 8th July. On this day, there will be a rehearsal at the Church from 4pm, and then 

families are invited to the concert at 5pm.  

On 8th July, the children will walk with school staff to the rehearsal straight after school, and will 

need to be collected from All Saints Church after the concert at approximately 5.45pm. Please go 

to ParentPay to give consent.  If you have a DBS and would like to accompany the group, please tick 

the box in ParentPay. There is no cost for this event.  

To apply for more funding or show current investors, the Young Voices organisers are planning to 

take photos of this concert. These will be secured and only used to support applications that will 

be made in the future. Please tick the box in ParentPay if you consent to this, and if not, please 

contact school so that alternative arrangements can be made.  

Children should wear full smart school uniform (not PE uniform) with school shoes.  

Your child should bring a small healthy snack/piece of fruit to eat before the concert, and a named 

refillable water bottle. They should leave other bags at school until the following day.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

  

 

Sally Disher & Rena Hosseinian  

Year 3 Team 


